
MEMORANDUM
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

DATE: May 19, 2025

TO: Chairman Vose and Members of the Planning Commission

FROM: Kendall Brekke, Senior Planner

SUBJECT: GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT NO. 24-001, ZONE CHANGE NO. 24-001

An extension of the public review period for the Initial Study for General Plan Amendment No. 
24-001 and Zone Change No. 24-001 has been granted by the City of Lancaster, in response to a 
request submitted by Adams Broadwell Joseph & Cardozo. The public comment period will now 
end on May 30, 2025.

Therefore, this item will be continued to the June 16, 2025 Planning Commission meeting.

AGENDA ITEM: 5

DATE: 5/19/25


